PHÒNG GD&ĐT QUẬN LONG BIÊN ĐỀ THỊ KHẢO SÁT TIẾNG ANH 9 NĂM HỌC 2018- 2019 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút

ĐÈ CHÍNH THỰC

(Học sinh làm bài vào phiếu trả lời bài thi, không làm vào đề)

CODE 01

. 78.4	IULTIPLE CHOICE:	(8 points)		
			eet to indicate the word when the following questions.	hose underlined part differs
	A. warned	B. reduced	C. moved	D. cover <u>ed</u>
2.	A. arrange	B. amaze	C. decade	D. aver <u>age</u>
			neet to indicate the word the tollowing questions.	at differs from the other
	A. pollution	B. evidence	C. religion	D. occasion
	A. future	B. receive	C. enjoy	D. complain
cor	rection in each of the	following questions.	neet to indicate the underli	ned part that needs
		B C	D	
6. 1		ow, you will experience to	50 m 31 - 50 m 31 - 1	
0. 1	Δ	B C	D	
7.]	Do you think that the va		ole about a specific region?	
	A B	C	D	
· M	lark the letter A, B, C	or D on your answer sl	heet to indicate the correct	answer to each of the
foll 8	owing questions. Jack stopped for	or Bank of America 2 mo	nths ago. He unemp	oloyed since then.
S. A	owing questions. Jack stopped for to work / was	or Bank of America 2 mo B. working / was	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been	oloyed since then.
8 A 9. !	owing questions. Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on	or Bank of America 2 mo B. working / was at the bar	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being.	bloyed since then. D. working / has been
8 A 9. !	owing questions. Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in	or Bank of America 2 more B. working / was at the bar B. cleaning / in	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for	D. working / has been D. cleaning / on
8 A 9 10.	owing questions. Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in	B. working / was at the bar B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat	D. working / has been D. cleaning / on
8	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly a. Ø / Ø	B. working / was at the bar to B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the	D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the
9. 10. A	owing questions. Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly \[\tilde{\pi} / \tilde{\pi} \] For centuries, poets, v	B. working / was at the bar B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an priters and musicians	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat	D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the ems, novels and songs.
9. 11. A	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly A. Ø / Ø For centuries, poets, va. have mentioned / in	B. working / was at the bar to B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an vriters and musicians B. have mentioned /or	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the the Ao Dai poen c. mentioned / in	D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the ems, novels and songs. D. mentioned / on
9. 10. A. 11. A. 12.	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly A. Ø / Ø For centuries, poets, va. have mentioned / in	B. working / was at the bar to B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an vriters and musicians B. have mentioned /or	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the the Ao Dai poen C. mentioned / in in a user name and passwor	D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the ems, novels and songs. D. mentioned / on
9. S A 10. A 11. A	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly A. Ø / Ø For centuries, poets, va. have mentioned / in You can access. take	B. working / was at the bar to B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an writers and musicians B. have mentioned /or ss to your data by typing	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the the Ao Dai poen C. mentioned / in in a user name and passwor C. get	D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the ems, novels and songs. D. mentioned / on d.
foll 8	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly A. Ø / Ø For centuries, poets, va. have mentioned / in You can access. take	B. working / was at the bar to B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an writers and musicians B. have mentioned /or ss to your data by typing B. make for the discussion,	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the the Ao Dai poen C. mentioned / in in a user name and passwor C. get	D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the ems, novels and songs. D. mentioned / on d. D. do
foll 8	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly a. Ø / Ø For centuries, poets, va. have mentioned / in You can access. take We have enough time A. don't we	B. working / was at the bar to B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an writers and musicians B. have mentioned /or ss to your data by typing B. make for the discussion,	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the the Ao Dai poen C. mentioned / in in a user name and passwor C. get? C. do we	D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the ems, novels and songs. D. mentioned / on d. D. do
9. 11. A. 11. A. 12. A. 13. A. 14.	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly a. Ø / Ø For centuries, poets, va. have mentioned / in You can access. take We have enough time a. don't we in wish I a success.	B. working / wasat the bart B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an priters and musicians B. have mentioned /or ss to your data by typing B. make for the discussion, B. have we cessful volleyball player	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the the Ao Dai poen C. mentioned / in in a user name and passwor C. get? C. do we	D. working / has been D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the ms, novels and songs. D. mentioned / on d. D. do D. haven't we
10. A 11. A 12. A 14. A 15.	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly a. Ø / Ø For centuries, poets, va. have mentioned / in You can access take We have enough time a. don't we I wish I a such had been When she first arrived	B. working / wasat the bart B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an vriters and musicians B. have mentioned /or ss to your data by typing B. make for the discussion, B. have we cessful volleyball player B. were	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the the Ao Dai poen C. mentioned / in in a user name and passwor C. get? C. do we soon. C. would be	D. working / has been D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the ems, novels and songs. D. mentioned / on d. D. do D. haven't we
9. 10. A 11. A 12. A 14. A 15. stud	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly a. Ø / Ø For centuries, poets, va. have mentioned / in You can access take a. We have enough time a. don't we a. I wish I a such a. had been when she first arrived by.	B. working / wasat the bart B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an vriters and musicians B. have mentioned /or ss to your data by typing B. make for the discussion, B. have we cessful volleyball player B. were d in New York, she had defined the state of the discussion.	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the the Ao Dai poen C. mentioned / in in a user name and passwor C. get? C. do we soon. C. would be difficulty communicating in	D. working / has been D. cleaning / on tuntil whole area is clean. D. the / the tems, novels and songs. D. mentioned / on d. D. do D. haven't we D. was English all her years of
10. A 11. A 12. A 14. A 15. stud	Jack stopped for to work / was She decided to go on working / in Mrs. Smith has kindly a. Ø / Ø For centuries, poets, va. have mentioned / in You can access. take We have enough time a. don't we li wish I a such had been when she first arrived y. A. although	B. working / wasat the bart B. cleaning / in provided picnic lu B. an / an priters and musicians B. have mentioned /or ss to your data by typing B. make for the discussion, B. have we cessful volleyball player B. were d in New York, she had d B. however	nths ago. He unemp C. worked / has been the time being. C. working / for nch for us, but we won't eat C. a / the the Ao Dai poen C. mentioned / in in a user name and passwor C. get? C. do we soon. C. would be	D. working / has been D. cleaning / on until whole area is clean. D. the / the ms, novels and songs. D. mentioned / on d. D. do D. haven't we D. was English all her years of D. despite of

* Mark the letter A, B, each of the following e		eet to indicate the most	suitable response to complete
	a picnic on the other side of	f the river." - "	22
	B. Have a good trip!		D. It's a nice day!
	drawing." - "	,	•
A. It's kind of you to		B. Well done!	
C. Congratulations!	,	D. It's nice of you!	
ille inen besilvebar se		eda syvena sna <mark>z no U s</mark>	
	, C or D on your answer sh		(s) CLOSEST in meaning to
19. Maths and English	are compulsory subjects on	this course.	
A. difficult	B. required	C. separated	D. effective
20. I think he lost hear	t after losing the first game.		
A. felt worried	B. felt disappointed	C. felt frightened	D. felt nervous
A. appeared 22. We spent an enjoy A. comfortable * Read the following p		C. disappeared river. C. exciting A, B, C, or D on your a	D. turned off D. unpleasant answer sheet to indicate the
correct word or phras	se that best fits each of the TI	numbered blanks. HE STAR	
about 3000 stars. They huge, but others are mu for a short time. Every light from the nearest s	tars in the sky. If you look (2 look small, but they are (24) uch smaller, like our planet E day, new stars (25) but ar takes more (26)	the sky on a comparison of the sky on a comparis	blear night, it is possible to see burning gas. Some of them are e very bright, but they only live the stars are very far away. The Hundreds of years ago, people Today you can still see that star.
23. A. to	B. up	C. on	D. at
24. A. very	B. too	C. much	D. so
25. A. will	B. are	C. be	D. is
26. A. that	B. of	C. over	D. than
27. A. used	B. use	C. using	D. have used
correct answer to eac	h of the questions. Ain	sley Harriott	answer sheet to indicate the
I've always hee			was a part-time comedian for

I've always been a bit of an entertainer and played the funny man. I was a part-time comedian for years, so I learned how to stand in front of audiences. It made me sure of myself. I like being liked and I love making everyone smile.

I've lived in London all my life and have just moved to a larger house with my wife Clare and our two children, Jimmy and Madeleine. We spend a lot of time just singing and dancing around the house. I grew up with music because my dad is the pianist, Chester Harriott – who's still playing, by the way. My working day is divided between television and writing cook books, though TV takes most of my time. I spend about five days, fortnight working on the cooking programmes I appear in. I eat all sorts of things at home but I only buy quality food. When I'm cooking, I experiment with whatever is in the fridge – it's good practice for my TV series.

I'm a football fan and enjoy going to matches, but I'm home-loving person really. I don't like going to the pub but we do go out to eat about twice a month. There's nothing better than a night at home playing with the children. I rarely go to bed before midnight. Late evening is when fresh thoughts on cooking usually come to me, so I often write or plan my programmes then. When I eventually go to bed, I have no trouble sleeping!

28. What is the writer's main purpose in writing t	he text?
A. to say what makes him laugh.	B. to explain how he started in TV programmes.
C. to describe how he lives.	D. to talk about his cooking ideas.
29. What would a reader learn about Ainsley for	rom the text ?
A. He is a very good musician	B. He is nervous about performing on stage.
C. He enjoys spending time with his family.	D. He likes to plan the family meals.
30. What does the writer say about himself?	
A. He loves going out and meeting people.	B. He should go to bed earlier.
C. He is very similar to his father.	D. He enjoys being popular.
31. What does he say about his working life?	
A. He prefers being a comedian.	B. He gets his best ideas at certain times.
C. He should practise cooking more.	D. He would like to appear less on TV.
32. The word "home-loving" means:	
A. fond of going out.	B. fond of staying at home.
C. fond of spending time with friends.	D. fond of cooking.
34: They began living in this house 12 months ago → They	aid angrily.
 change the words given. (1 pt) 37: The footballer has been banned from playing seconds. 38. You got lost because you didn't follow my inseconds. 39. Both my brother and I are too young to drive. 	structions. (If)
40. It is wrong of you to allow a four - year - old	child to walk home alone. (shouldn't)
→	

PHÒNG GD&ĐT QUẬN LONG BIÊN ĐÁP ÁN BÀI THI KHẢO SÁT TIẾNG ANH 9 NĂM HỌC 2018- 2019

CODE 01

I. MULTIPLE CHOICE: (0,25 / correct choice)

Câu		Ch	ọn		Câu		Ch	ọn		Câu		Ch	ọn		Câu		Ch	ọn		Câu		Ch	on	
1	A	0	(C)	D	7	A	B	(C)	0	14	A	B		D	20	A	0	0	D	27	0	B	0	(D)
2	(A)	B	©	0	8	A	B	©	•	15	A	B		(D)	21	•	B	©	D	28	A	B	0	D
3	A		(C)	D	9	A	B		D	16	0	B	(C)	(D)	22	A	B	©	•	29	A	B	0	D
4	•	B	©	D	10	A	B		D	17	A	B	•	D	23	A	B	©	•	30	A	B	(C)	
5	A	B	0	D	11	•	B	(C)	D	18	0	B	0	D	24	•	B	©	D	31	A		(C)	D
6	A		©	D	12	A	B	0	D	19	A	•	0	D	25	A	0	0	D	32	A	0	©	D
					13	•	B	©	D						26	A	B	0	0					

II. WRITING: (0,25 / correct sentence)

- 33. If Peter had a key, he would/ could get into the house.
- 34. They have lived/ been living in this house for 12 months.
- 35. Bob's mother accused him of having damaged her car.
- 36. English is spoken in almost every corner of the world.
- 37. The footballer who took drugs has been banned from playing again.
- 38. If you had followed my instructions, you wouldn't have got lost.
- 39. Neither my brother nor I am old enough to drive.

Neither I nor my brother is old enough to drive.

40. You shouldn't allow a four - year - old child to walk home alone.

A four - year - old child shouldn't be allowed to walk home alone (by you).

THÒNG GD&ĐT QUẬN LONG BIÊN ĐỀ THI KHẢO SÁT TIẾNG ANH 9 NĂM HỌC 2018- 2019 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút (Học sinh làm bài vào phiếu trả lời bài thi, không làm vào đề)

ĐỀ CHÍNH THỨC

CODE 02

T. N	IULTIPLE CHOICE	· (8 points)	to to see see at re-arcid	
			age to indicate the word w	hogo undouling I
froi	n the other three in p	ronunciation in each of	the following questions.	hose underlined part differs
1.	A. amaze		C. arrange	D. average
2.	A. warned		C. moved	D. reduced
	- Date Book Blood State of	nate about bloom/005 - a	Substitution of the second second	an a pourse green a manufacture of
* M thre	e in the position of p	or D on your answer sl rimary stress in each of	neet to indicate the word th the following questions.	at differs from the other
3.	A. evidence	B. occasion	C. religion	D. pollution
4.	A. enjoy	B. receive	C. future	D. complain
cor	rection in each of the	following questions.	neet to indicate the underli	ned part that needs
A		${C}$	D	
6. I	disagree because we d	an't practise to speak En	glish with native speakers.	
		В С	D	
7. I	f you were on board no	ow, you will experience t	hose marvelous things	
		В С	D	
* M			neet to indicate the correct	answer to each of the
follo	owing questions.	or 20 on your amover or	icet to malcate the correct	answer to each of the
		or Bank of America 2 mo	nths ago. He unemp	loyed since then.
			C. worked / has been	
		essful volleyball player so		
	. were	B. was	C. would be	D. had been
10.	You can acces	ss to your data by typing	in a user name and password	
	. do	B. take	C. make	D. get
11.	My teacher gave me	useful advice on v	which career I should choose	
	. an	B. some	C. any	D. a
12. stud	When she first arrived y.			English all her years of
A	. in spite of	B. despite of	C. however	D. although
13.	We have enough time	for the discussion,	?	J
	. have we	B. do we	C. don't we	D. haven't we
14.	For centuries, poets, v	vriters and musicians	the Ao Dai poe	ms, novels and songs.
			C. have mentioned /on	
		at the bar		hala ka waa a waxaa
			C. working / in	D. working / for
				untilwhole area is clean.
	a / the	B. an / an	C. the / the	D. Ø / Ø

* Mark the letter A, B, each of the following ex	C or D on your answer sh	eet to indicate the most su	uitable response to con
Assessment of the light of the	rawing." - "	of mag to the	
A. It's kind of you to s		B. It's nice of you!	4H) (H)
C. Congratulations!	70	D. Well done!	\
	a picnic on the other side o	f the river." - "	27
A. It's a nice day!	B. Congratulations!	C. Have a good trip!	D. Great idea!
the underlined word(s)	in each of the following q	uestions.	c) CLOSEST in meaning to
	after losing the first game.		D Ch Ci h
A. felt nervous	B. felt worried	C. felt disappointed	D. felt frightened
	re <u>compulsory</u> subjects on		three in the position of pre-
A. effective	B. difficult	C. separated	D. required
the underlined word(s) 21. The UFO stayed in t A. disappeared	in each of the following que the sky for about thirty seconds. turned off ble evening boating in the second secon	uestions. onds, and then it went away C. appeared	y. D. vanished
A. nice	B. exciting	C. comfortable	D. unpleasant
	that best fits each of the	articular de la Contraction de Contraction de la	aswer sheet to indicate the
			ear night, it is possible to see
huge, but others are muce for a short time. Every d light from the nearest sta	ch smaller, like our planet E lay, new stars (25)b ar takes more (26)	Earth. The biggest stars are porn and old stars die. All the four years to reach Earth. I	urning gas. Some of them are very bright, but they only live he stars are very far away. The Hundreds of years ago, people oday you can still see that star.
23. A. to	B. on	C. at	D. up
24. A. so	B. too	C. very	D. much
25. A. will	B. are	C. is	D. be
26. A. than	B. over	C. of	D. that
27. A. use	B. used	C. using	D. have used
* Read the following po- correct answer to each	of the questions.	To stream of	nswer sheet to indicate the
	Ain	sley Harriott	

I've always been a bit of an entertainer and played the funny man. I was a part-time comedian for years, so I learned how to stand in front of audiences. It made me sure of myself. I like being liked and I love making everyone smile.

I've lived in London all my life and have just moved to a larger house with my wife Clare and our two children, Jimmy and Madeleine. We spend a lot of time just singing and dancing around the house. I grew up with music because my dad is the pianist, Chester Harriott — who's still playing, by the way. My working day is divided between television and writing cook books, though TV takes most of my time. I spend about five days, fortnight working on the cooking programmes I appear in. I eat all sorts of things at home but I only buy quality food. When I'm cooking, I experiment with whatever is in the fridge — it's good practice for my TV series.

to me, so I often write or plan my programmes then. When I eventually go to bed, I have no trouble sleeping! 28. What is the writer's main purpose in writing the text? A. to talk about his cooking ideas. B. to describe how he lives. C. to explain how he started in TV programmes. D. to say what makes him laugh. 29. What would a reader learn about Ainsley from the text? A. He likes to plan the family meals. B. He is a very good musician C. He enjoys spending time with his family. **D.** He is nervous about performing on stage. 30. What does the writer say about himself? A. He is very similar to his father. B. He enjoys being popular. **D.** He should go to bed earlier. C. He loves going out and meeting people. 31. What does he say about his working life? A. He prefers being a comedian. B. He gets his best ideas at certain times. D. He should practise cooking more. C. He would like to appear less on TV. 32. The word "home-loving" means: **A.** fond of staying at home. **B.** fond of spending time with friends. C. fond of going out. D. fond of cooking. II. WRITING: (2points) A. Finish the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one, beginning with the given words. (1p) 33. They don't have enough money, so they can't buy an apartment. → If 34. He started doing scientific researches three years ago. → He 35. "You've boken my glasses!", the woman said angrily to Tom. → The woman accused 36. People take photographs to save memorable moments. → Photographs B. Rewrite the following sentences without changing their meaning using the words in the brackets. Do not change the words given. (1 pt) 37. The dancer has been highly appreciated. She had an excellent performance. (who) *→....* 38. You were punished because you broke the law. (If) →..... 39. Both my sister and I are too old to join adventurous activities. (Neither) **→**..... 40. It is wrong of her to allow a three - year - old child to play in the kitchen. (shouldn't) →.....

I'm a football fan and enjoy going to matches, but I'm home-loving person really. I don't like going to e pub but we do go out to eat about twice a month. There's nothing better than a night at home playing with the children. I rarely go to bed before midnight. Late evening is when fresh thoughts on cooking usually come

PHÒNG GD&ĐT QUẬN LONG BIÊN ĐÁP ÁN BÀI THI KHẢO SÁT TIẾNG ANH 9 NĂM HỌC 2018- 2019

CODE 02

I. MULTIPLE CHOICE: (0,25 / correct choice)

Câu	Chọn	Câu	Chọn	Câu	Chọn	Câu	Chọn	Câu	Chọn
1	(A) (B) (C) (O)	7	A • © D	14	● B © D	20	A B C •	27	A • C D
2	(A) (B) (C) (O)	8	A B C •	15	A B C •	21	A B • D	28	A • C D
3	● B © D	9	(A) (B) (D)	16	● B © D	22	A B C •	29	A B • D
4	(A) (B) (D)	10	A B C •	17	● B © D	23	A B • D	30	A • © D
5	(A) (B) (C) (O)	11	A • © D	18	(A) (B) (C) (C)	24	(A) (B) (D)	31	A • © D
6	(A) (B) (D)	12	● B © D	19	(A) (B) (D)	25	A • © D	32	● B C D
		13	A B • D			26	● B © D		

II. WRITING: (0,25 / correct sentence)

- 33. If they had enough money, they would/ could buy an apartment.
- 34. He has done/ been doing scientific researches for three years.
- 35. The woman accused Tom of having broken her glasses.
- 36. Photographs are taken to save memorable moments.
- 37. The dancer who had an excellent performance has been highly appreciated.
- 38. If you hadn't broken the law, you wouldn't have been punished.

 If you had followed / obeyed the law, you wouldn't have been punished.
- 39. Neither my sister nor I am young enough to join adventurous activities.

 Neither I nor my sister is young enough to join adventurous activities.
- 40. She shouldn't allow a three year old child to play in the kitchen.

 A three year old child shouldn't be allowed to play in the kitchen (by her).